
From: Craig Saari   
Sent: February-28-13 3:39 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Observer Status Request: Re: EB-2013-0040 Bornish Wind, and EB-2013-0041 Kerwood  
 
 
Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Oniario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 
 
February 28, 2013 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2013-0040 Bornish Wind, and EB-2013-0041 Kerwood Adelaide Wind 
 
I am interested in the proceedings of the applications of EB-2013-0040 Bornish Wind, and EB-
2013-0041 Kerwood Adelaide Wind. 
 
I am requesting observer status for myself as detailed below.  
 
Thank you for your assistance, 
 
Sincerely, 
Craig Saari 
 
  
 
Observer Status for: 
 
Craig Saari 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 

Confidentiality Warning:  This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended 
recipient(s) and may contain confidential or personal information that may be subject to the provisions of 
the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  If you are not the intended recipient 
or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination of this 
communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the 
sender immediately and delete the message and any attachments. 
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